
   
 

Mon., Feb. 7th – Fri., Feb. 18th 
 

 

 
 

Preschool classes are located at Riverside School, Johnson Park School, 

Marcy T. Crimmins, and the Princeton Y.W.C.A. for all district 3 and 4-

year olds. 

 
To be eligible for Preschool, a child must reach three or four years of age on or before Oct. 1, 

2022, and be a Princeton resident.  Students who are eligible for our free- or reduced-priced-meals 

program receive priority enrollment. 

 

To register your child, please visit our website at www.princetonk12.org. Next, click on Quick 

Links > Registration, and then click on “online registration forms.”  

 

Please read through the Registration page for the documents you’ll need to complete the 

registration process.  
 

 

For more information regarding required documents and medical records, please visit our 

website at https://www.princetonk12.org/academics/preschool. 

  

For more information about preschool and kindergarten registration, please call our Office of 

Curriculum and Instruction at 609-806-4203. 
 

 
*Free/Reduced Meals Program 

For more information regarding free/reduced meals program, visit our website 

https://www.princetonk12.org/resources-and-notices/free-and-reduced-price-lunch 

 
 

*Space is limited.    
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